
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 9/9/2013 2:24:31 PM

RedactedTo:
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Re: Clayton Fire 

Good news. Thank you.

RedactedOn Sep 9, 2013, at 1:23 PM, wrote:

> Our team has indicated that we had 4 transmission lines at risk yesterday however the fire has moved away from 
them for now. We have personnel at the Incident Command Post supporting the Cal Fire Command Team. We are 
also deploying a mobile command vehicle and will continue to provide support to ensure the safety of the public 
and responders.
>
> Let me know if you need anything else.
>

■Original Message----
> From: Cherry, Brian K
> Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 10:13 AM
> To: Clanon, Paul;[Redacted ~
> Subject: RE: Clayton Fire

>

>
> Not that I am aware of but will check. Bob Glynn's house is in Clayton....

> Red - anything to worry about ?

>
■Original Message----

> From: Clanon, Paul |mailto:paul.c1anon@epue.ea.govl
> Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 10:05 AM
> To: Cherry, Brian K
> Subject: Clayton Fire

>

>
> Looks like a bad one. You guys have any transmission lines threatened?
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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